
Volunteer Opportunities Flourish at Safety Town

(PORTSMOUTH, VIRGINIA – SEPTEMBER 14, 2020)

On Friday Sept 11, 
volunteers from The 
Mission Continues , a 
Hampton Roads based 
veteran supported non-
profit, worked all day at
Safety Town to improve
the landscaping and 
install paving bricks 
around several static 
displays. Safety Town 
is focused on providing 
quality and meaningful 
safety training 
throughout the school 
year to all Portsmouth 
Public School students 
in kindergarten, first 
and third grades.

#We are Portsmouth 
Proud.

For Safety Town volunteer opportunities please contact Jim Martin  at (757) 235-5670
or Bruce LaLonde  at (757) 241-3026.






